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· Pennies for Patients is now going on.  Students don’t forget to bring in your loose change and deposit in your 1st period teachers collection box.  Collection process ends this Friday, April 13th.  There will be a prize for the class that collects the most amount of money.  At present, Ms. Eckhoff’s class is in the lead.  

· 8th grade Spring Social tickets are on sale through April 20th for $10. Social is on Saturday, 4/28, from 6:30-9:00pm. Tickets can be purchased before school on the sidewalk outside the main office or Mrs Harry’s room.#907. Cash only.


· April BETA Club meeting is today, from 2:50-3:30.

· Cheer Tryouts are April 23rd-27th right after school in the gym.  You must have a current sports physical and a complete cheer packet to participate. NO EXCEPTIONS!

· The 50 Point AR party for the third nine weeks will be today. The "Ice Cream Celebration" will take place in the media center during lunches. Invitations, with instructions, will go out to eligible students during language arts classes on Friday. 53 students earned at least 50 AR points during the third nine weeks! Way to go students!! Congratulations to the third nine weeks top AR readers. The top five AR point earners for the third nine weeks are Christopher Roberts, Madeline Hingson, Genisis Dennard, Shelby Crossno, and Daniel Johnson. These student will be recognized, and rewarded, at the AR party today.

· "8th graders: Interested in performing at the high school football games while learning how to dance and spin a flag? Join the SHS Color Guard! No experience is necessary! There will be an informational meeting in the High School Band room April 23rd at 3:15. Questions, come by the middle school band room!"
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